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Craig Cobb

From: Jenny Holden <Jenny.Holden@knoxcounty.org>

Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2023 7:44 AM

To: EAlexander@thda.org; Felita Hamilton

Cc: Craig Cobb; Jordana Nelson

Subject: Choto Landing Development

Please be cautious  
This email was sent outside of your organization 

Felita and Eric, 
 
Thank you so much for including me in the conversation regarding the Choto Landing development.  I want to confirm 
that Knox County has earmarked $1,000,000 of its HOME funds for the Choto Landing project.  As soon as we receive 
confirmation that the development has received the requested bond and tax credit allocation, we can proceed with 
complying with the remaining HOME requirements and proceed towards entering into a written contract. 
 
As I mentioned, Knox County is very excited about this project, and we appreciate your consideration of DGA Choto LP’s 
LIHC application. Please let me know if you have any questions or I can provide additional information.  
 

Jenny Holden 
Senior Director 
Grants and Community Development 
Office: 865-215-3929|Cell: 865-364-8365 
400 West Main Street, Suite 364 
Knoxville, TN 37902  

 

 
 
 
 
This message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain personal, 
private, or confidential information as defined by Tennessee and/or federal law. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the original message. If you cannot reach the person who sent this 
message to you, please provide only your name and contact information to the Knox County Privacy Officer at 
privacy@knoxcounty.org . Knox County is not responsible for errors or omissions in this message. Any personal 
comments made do not necessarily represent the views of Knox County.  


